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Shin Yat Tong On Yat Kindergarten 

   Rescheduling of Outdoor Learning Day on December 2 

 

25th November, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 

As the Observatory predicts that the weather will be rather chilly from 28/11 to 2/12, 

the minimum temperature will drop to 14 degrees Celsius. It is forecasted that it will 

rain within 2 days (from 1/12 to 2/12). According to the above weather conditions, we 

believe that it is not suitable to hold any outdoor learning activities because the health 

and safety of teachers, students and parents are the most important concern. In addition, 

another consideration is the issue of coach. If the shuttle bus is cancelled on the event 

day, we still need to pay the rental fee. To avoid the unnecessary loss, we decide to 

postpone the event for one week. 

 

To avoid disappointing children and parents who have registered, we decide to 

postpone the Outdoor Learning Day to the same time and place in the afternoon 

on 9/12(Fri) when the birthday party in December originally scheduled to be held 

on 9/12 (Fri). It will be held in advance on the morning on 2/12(Fri). Please pay 

attention to the rearrangement. 

 

If some of you are unable to participate in the activity due to rescheduling, we would 

like to apologize for any inconvenience caused. Those affected parents can bring the 

receipts to General Office on or before 29/11(Tue) for refund. Thank you for attention. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

General Office 


